
 
           

 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Risk Assessment Update – 28th February 2022 
 

Measures already in place that all staff and children should be adhering to: 

 Good hand hygiene 

 Good ventilation in rooms  

 Children come to school in PE kits 

 

Measures from 28th February 2022: 

 Public health advice for People with COVID-19 and their contacts changed from 24 February. Contacts are no 
longer required to self-isolate or advised to take daily tests, and contact tracing has ended 
 

 From 21 February, staff and pupils in mainstream secondary schools will not be expected to continue taking part 
in regular asymptomatic testing  

 Assemblies in Southwood will continue by Zoom.  Downs Barn and Germander Park will be in person, with each 
year group being socially distanced from each other 

 Children with the main Covid-19 symptoms should not attend school.   Remote learning will be provided if 
children are isolating, but well enough to complete work 

 If staff have Covid-19 symptoms, they will be asked to stay at home for 5 days and if two negative tests have been  

 No whole school team meetings will take place, unless necessary 

 Children will be separated in schools for Breakfast Club and ACERs 

 Visits will take place, but with enhanced hand hygiene and wash-do-wash mantra 

 Regulation Stations should not be used 

 Parents and Carers can be invited into school for assemblies/presentations 

 
Outbreak Management Plan 

Should Public Health require the schools to implement more significant measures, the schools would revert back to all 
measures outlined in the March 2021 Re-opening Models. 

 


